
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
20th August 2020 
 

Dear Student 
 

Please find enclosed your GCSE Results, we hope they are what you were expecting 
and you are able to progress in your chosen field of study. 
 
We will issue information regarding the appeals process when this becomes 
available. 
 
Further exams information: 
 
If you have achieved below a Level 4 in Maths and English you can take these 
exams in November at your chosen further education provider. 
 
If you wish to take any other exams (you can only take exams that you were entered 
for in the Summer) then please contact the Exams Office 
lblackwell@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk by the 4th September. 
 
Please email: admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk if you have any queries regarding 
your results or contact your chosen further education provider for advice. 
 
If you would like any advice or careers guidance please contact 
llynch@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Exams Office 
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